
 
 
 
  

 
                      

Olumuyiwa Benard Aliu 

President of the Council of ICAO 
and 

Fang Liu 

Secretary General of ICAO 
  

request the pleasure of your company 
at a reception 

on the occasion of the 
High-level Meeting on a Global Market-based Measure (MBM) Scheme 

  
on Wednesday, 11 May 2016, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

in the ICAO Delegates’ Lounge – Third Floor 
  
 
 

Please note: All participants to the High-level Meeting will also be invited to this reception. 


